
Lori Parlin <lori.parlin@edcgov.us> 

Re: Stepping Down; New Appointment: District 4 veteran 
commissioner 

william scrivani  Fri, Feb 7, 2020 at 10:21 AM 
To: Ken Welch , BOS Four <bosfour@edcgov.us> 

BOS Four, 
Thank you for your speedy help in finding a replacement for me 
on the commission. I would like to finish February and Shadow 
Ken in March. 
I will always be available to serve if needed. 
Bill Scrivani 
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